To 	Jay Sanders MD


From 	Dave Warner MD


RE: 	ATA Tech Task Force





Jay 





Sorry that I haven’t been able to get this you sooner.  Dave B and myself have worked out what we think will be a useful trajectory in assessing the present state of telemedicine technology and guiding the intelligent development of a universal medical communication system.  





The ATA-TTF will work on the technological aspects which we perceive to be most relevant.  In this project we will explore how today’s telemedicine technology fits into the reality of the current health care industry.  We hope to help plot a technology course for the future which encourages cooperation among users and vendors and which ultimately nurtures the growth of the telemedicine industry.





Please review the following overview and give us the feedback that we need to make this effort a success. Both Dave B and myself are excited to be part of this turning point in history.








Dave Warner M
